March 25, 2019
Formal graduate cap & gown Portrait
This year we are offering something new for our graduating seniors. In conjunction with Lifetouch Studios, a formal portrait of your senior in their cap & gown will be taken on April 11th during both lunches. Your senior will need to bring their cap & gown with them on the 11th for the picture.  We are suggesting that all seniors have on a white button down shirt (tie is optional for guys) under their graduation gown for the picture. 
For those seniors who attend Collins Career Technical Center, a Lifetouch photographer will be on site at Collins at 8am on April 11th. Again seniors will need to have their cap & gown with them for the picture. 
The cost of the portrait is $12.00 for 1-8x10, or 2- 5x7, or 4- 3x5, or 8 wallets. In addition to the individual pose, Lifetouch is offering a group picture of the class in their cap and gown for $20.00 (picture size is 10”x20”). All orders will need to be paid for at the time of the picture and should be made payable to Lifetouch by cash, check or money order.  For those seniors that don’t have their cap and gown yet but still want the picture, there will be spare cap & gowns available to use for their portrait. 
A senior calendar of events is attached with this letter. If you have any questions contact Mrs. White at CHS office at 740-867-5958 ext 1.    
Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Regards,

Chris Smith
Principal

Chesapeake High School

CS/sw
